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What’s In This Issue:
The December Meeting - Horizon Hobby - PRODUCT RECALL: Power Supply and 3S Li-Po DC 
Balance Charger Found In HobbyZone® Super Cub S RTF and BNF Products - Upcoming Events

The December Meeting

The December meeting was our annual 
dessert social.  There were a lot of great 
desserts and snacks.  There were also 
many ‘war stories’ shared regarding the 
events on and off the field during the past 
year.

Horizon Hobby - PRODUCT RECALL: 
Power Supply and 3S Li-Po DC Balance 
Charger Found In HobbyZone® Super 

Cub S RTF (HBZ8100) and BNF 
(HBZ8180) Products

 Horizon Hobby has a .pdf of this 
notice on their Web site.  It is dated 
December 8, 2014
http://www.hobbyzonerc.com/ProdInfo/
Files/HBZ1003_Recall_Notice.pdf
From the notice - 
“Defect Issue: This product recall 
addresses a problem with the power 
supply and 3S Li-Po DC balance charger 
included in the Super Cub S RTF and 
BNF. There is a possibility that the power 

supply and charger could cause damage to 
products or start fires, which could result 
in injury. The affected power supplies and 
chargers are found exclusively in the 
HobbyZone Super Cub S RTF (HBZ8100) 
and BNF (HBZ8180) aircraft. Only power 
supplies and chargers without a green 
circular label are subject to this recall.
What To Do: Discontinue use of the power 
supply and charger immediately. Follow 
the steps below to identify and return the 
product to Horizon Hobby for a 
replacement charger.”
 If you have this product, check the 
charger and power supply.  See the 
Horizon Hobby Web site for complete 
details.
http://www.horizonhobby.com/product/
airplanes/airplanes-14501--1/park-flyers-
indoor/super-cub-s-rtf-with-safe-reg%3B-
technology-hbz8100 

The Monitor online at: http://www.midwestrcsociety.org

Helicopter Frequencies
21,27,29,39, 41

Sailplane Frequencies
11, 12



To change your email address contact Ken Myers at 
kmyersefo@mac.com

The 2015 membership application is available at the club 
Web site, 

http://www.midwestrcsociety.org, 
for downloading with the link on the homepage.

IMPORTANT: Channels 36 & 56 May NOT be used at the 
7 Mile Rd. Field

Upcoming Events

January 7, Wednesday, Midwest monthly meeting, EAA 
building, Mettetal Airport, video at 7, meeting 7:30

(Continued from front page)
 Click on the Bulletins link on the right side of 
the page under Quick Support.
 Follow Horizon Hobby’s instructions and stop 
using the charger and power supply immediately.
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Editor: Ken Myers
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The Next Meeting:
Date: Wednesday, Jan. 7, 2015

 Time: 7 p.m. video, 7:30 meeting
Place: EAA building, Mettetal Airport, Plymouth

Horizon Hobby Super Cub S Photo For Reference

January’s Guest Speaker

 Roger Wilfong is covering the topic of 
soldering.
 Hope to see you then.
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